
Notes to Students 
Cold Weather Gear – Students do go out for recess 
when it is above 20 degrees Fahrenheit.  For the 
temperature/wind chill, please wear jackets, pants, 
mittens, hats, scarves, and boots/closed toe shoes.  
   Also remember to wear athletic shoes for P.E. 
Students will change out of boots to fast-running shoes 
for indoor exercises and games. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

The Miracle Worker 
 

The Vanguard School High School proudly presents,  
The Miracle Worker, a play detailing the life of Helen 
Keller. 
 
Performances will take place January 30, January 31, 
and February 1, starting at 6:30 P.M. in the 
Cafetorium. 
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Character Corner 
Respect – The habit of treating all people with 
dignity; listening to the voices of wisdom and 
authority in our homes, school, and communities; 
considering the needs of others and always 
treating them with courtesy.  Respect is about the 
golden rule – doing unto others as you would have 
done unto you.  

Our Week of Learning 
Monday  
• Martin Luther King, Jr. Day – NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 
• Bring Friday Folder, Take Home Folder and 

signed planner 
• Learn “The Bee” poem – Due Friday, January 24   

Wednesday 
• History – Canada – Test  

Thursday 
• Science – Bones and Muscles – Quiz –                

Lesson 3 

Friday 
• “The Bee” poem due 
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Mark Your Calendar 
   Monday, January 20 

  Martin Luther King, Jr. Day -  
NO  SCHOOL           

Monday, January 21 
     Board Meeting - High School Library, 
     6:00 P.M. 

   Tuesday, January 22 

     Noodles and Co. Cross Country Fundraiser -   

     Southgate Shopping Center, 6:00 P.M. 

   Monday, January 27 

    K-3 Parent Survey Due  

   Monday, February 17 
   President’s Day – NO SCHOOL 
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